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M23-24 

28/02/2024 
Port of London Authority  

London River House, Royal Pier Road,  
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG 

JOSHUA REBBETTES 
Deputy Harbour Master 

EXPIRY DATE: 15/03/2024 

 
View all Active Notice to Mariners 

using the above QR Code 

TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 
PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE pla.co.uk/Subscription-to-Newsletter 

 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the  

VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 

 
 

 

 

UPPER POOL 
CEREMONY OF THE CONSTABLE’S DUES 

TEMPORARY RIVER CLOSURE 

Mariners are advised, on Thursday 14th March 2024, a Temporary River Closure will be in place for the 
Ceremony of the Constable’s Dues, which will be held at the Tower of London.  The ceremony will involve 
three Royal Marine Raiding Craft and a low flying Merlin helicopter.   
  
The River Closure will be enforced starting at 11:35 and finishing at 11:50, between London Bridge and 
Tower Bridge. All vessels, other than those pre-authorised by the Harbour Master, will NOT be permitted to 
navigate within the River Closure. Vessels alongside Tower Pier and London Bridge City Pier at the time of 
closure, are to remain alongside until the river is re-opened.  
  
Enforcement of the river closure will be undertaken by PLA Harbour Service Launches, which can be contacted 
on VHF channel 14, they will be positioned, one located in the vicinity of London Bridge, call sign ‘LONDON 
CONTROL’ and one located in the vicinity of Tower Bridge, call sign ‘TOWER CONTROL’.   
  
Further information will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14.  
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